2209 Vine Street Berkeley 7, California February 2, 1946

Mr. 0. M. Christensen Patent Office, Room H-201 Radiation Laboratory Massachusetts Institute of Technology Cambridge A39, Mass.

Dear Chris:

We arrived in Berkeley all right on January 23. My wife and son have been enjoying the California sunshine.

I would appreciate it, if you could fill out the enclosed report and send it air mail to the Dean of the Graduate Division, University of California, Berkeley 4, California, so that it would reach Berkeley prior to February 20.

I am sending a duplicate copy of this letter to you by regular mail, which you may disregard, if the air mail copy reaches you first.

Please give my best wishes to everyone in the Patent Office.

Sincerely yours,

Frederick B. Wood